
Winter 2022

Dear Rhode Island Families:

The 2023-2024 EnrollRI Public School Common Application is now open!
EnrollRI is your one-stop shop for discovering your options and applying for the
schools and programs that best fit your family’s needs. Families can submit one
common application to all participating schools of interest. Visit
www.EnrollRI.org to get started.

Learn more about the options for which your student is eligible by using the
Family Information Tool to browse and search for schools based on location
and program offerings. You can also compare multiple schools to determine
which would be the best fit for your family.

If you already know what school(s) you would like to apply to, you can search by
school name on the Family Information Tool.

Once you are ready to apply, you can use the Family Information Tool or click
“Apply” on EnrollRI.org to submit your application. You can apply to all of the
participating schools you are interested in using this one application. New this
year, EVERY public charter school in RI as well as The Met High School and
YouthBuild Prep are all using the one common application.

Applications for the 2023-2024 school year are due by 5PM Thursday,
March 16, 2023.

School admissions lotteries will take place on April 3, 2023. You will be
contacted via email no later than April 25 directing you to log back into
your EnrollRI account to view the status of your application choices for
each child.

Thank you for considering a Rhode Island public school for your child’s
educational journey. For more information on EnrollRI, please visit
EnrollRI.org/About.

Sincerely,

The RI Office of School Opportunities

http://www.enrollri.org
http://www.enrollri.org/about

